
APPENDIX 1:  4.12.23 Email from Rory  Langbridge RMM re building colours 

Dear Mark, 

 

The colour that is shown on the architectural plans is indicative,  as it is not specified precisely 

anywhere. 

 

In our assessment we (RMM) state that we feel the scout building should complement the existing 

building in the Mapua precinct.  The colour shown in the image we feel is complementary (while a 

tonal change appears to exist, this could be as a result of either sun angles/shade or a shade 

variation)  both outcomes are considered to be appropriate and not material to our assessment of 

effects. 

 

I trust this satisfies the concerns raised by the TDC officer 

 

Cheers 

 

Rory 
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